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Regarding SB 85 

 

I am in opposition of this bill.  The State of Oregon has gone out of its way to harm 

and limit any kind of small business in this state and this is a continuation of that 

destriction  Legislators and those in favor of this bill are out of touch.  

 

 Please oppose SB 85. This bill will hurt family farms  


